

Department of ElectionsSherril Huff, Director

July 1, 2015

The Honorable Larry Phillips Chair, King County Council Room 1200 C O U R T H O U S E

Dear Councilmember Phillips:

This letter transmits an ordinance that would amend portions of Title 1 of the King County Code relating to Elections.

The proposed amendments consist primarily of technical updates based on changes to state laws pertaining to elections that will supersede the current language in the Code. We also did further language cleanup to reflect the word "Department" as opposed to "Division". These changes will further assist the Elections Department's ability to successfully complete the processes.

If you have any questions regarding these proposed changes, please call me at 477-4140.

Sincerely,

Sherril Huff, Director

Attachments

cc: King County Council Members

ATTN: Carolyn Busch, Chief of Staff
Anne Noris, Clerk of the Council
Dow Constantine, King County Executive (KCE), Executive Office (EO)